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Dorothy Menasco 

From: Sherry Boyd [sboyd@watkinsludlam.com] 

Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: 

Attachments: Confidential Claim.PDF 

Thursday, April 29, 2010 5:57 PM 

Docket No. 100071-TP - Claim of Confidentiality 

Original letter of request and copies of the confidential documents are being delivered FedEx for delivery April 30, 2010 

Sherry S. Boyd 
Legal Assistant to 
Thomas B. Shepherd I11 
Stanley Q. Smith 
J. Andrew Gipson 
Christopher S. Pace 
(601) 949-47.37 
&myd@w&kimLu.d!aAc>m 

4/30/2010 



WATKINS LUDLAM 
WINTER~+TENNIS PA. 

Stonby Q. Smith 
Direct Dial (601 1 949-4863 

Main (601 1949-4900 
FOX (601) 949-4804 

stansmith~tkinsludlam.com 

April 29,2010 

Via FedEx and Email 

Ms. Ann Cole, Director 
Commission Clerk and Adminstrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumar Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 100071-TP - Petition by dPi Teleconnect, LLC for Supplemental 
Authority in regards to its Eligible Telecommunications Carrier (ETC) status in 
the State of Florida 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

On March 31,2010, dPi Teleconnect, LLC (“dPi”) filed its Response to First Set of Data 
Requests directly with Beth Salak, Director of the FPSC Division of Regulatory Analysis, 
Market Practices Section. On April 16,2010 we also filed with Ms. Sal&, a copy of the Xtreme 
Mobile Wholesale Master Services Agreement as supplemental information in response to the 
First Set of Data Requests. Please find dPi’s r e 3  Response to First Set of Data Requests, 
wherein we request confidential classification pursuant to Section 364.1 83 of the Florida Statutes 
and Rule 25-22.006, F.A.C., for the Responses to Data Request No. 7 and 29 and the Xtreme 
Mobile Wholesale Master Services Agreement which contain confidential information in a 
sealed envelope marked “CONFIDENTIAL”. Rule 25-22.006, F.A.C., requires that confidential 
information in the paper documents be highlighted. We hereby declare all the materials provided 
as Responses to Data Request No. 7 and 29 are highly confidential and proprietary business 
information belonging to dPi Teleconnect, LLC and should be kept confidential and exempt from 
public disclosure. 

Please acknowledge receipt of this letter by stamping the extra copy of this letter “filed” 
and returning a copy to me in the stamped, self-addressed envelope provided herein. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter Please contact me should you need further 
information. 

Sincerely, 

Watkins Ludlam Winter & Stennis, P.A. 

SQSIssb 
Enclosures 

190 East Capitol Street, Suite 800, Jackson, Mississippi 39201 
P.O. Box 427, Jackson, Mississippi 39205.0427 

www.wakinsludlam.mm 
Member &b5 law Finns Worldwide 



CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 
TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-IJ-M- 

DATE: 04l28l2010 

TO: 

FROM: 

Sherry Boyd, Watkins Ludlam Winter & Stennis, 109E. Capitol Street, 
Suite 800, Jackson, MS 39201 

Kim PeAa, Office of Commission Clerk 

RE: Acknowledgement of Confidential Filing in Docket Number 100071-TP 

This will acknowledge receipt of a CONFIDENTIAL DOCUMENT filed in the 

above-referenced docket. 

Document Number 03447-10 has been assigned to this filing, which will be 

maintained in locked storage. 

If you have any questions regarding this document, please contact Kim PeAa, 

Records Management Assistant, at (850) 413-6393. 
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